From:

Sent: Wednesday, 22 August 2012 10:19 PM **To:** EHPP Landscapes & Ecosystems Section Mailbox

Subject: Native Vegetation Regulation Review

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am very concerned about the New South Wales Government's proposal for major changes to native vegetation laws that will allow clearing of re-growths of native vegetation on public lands by land owners without needing approval from the Government.

If this law is passed, it is bad news for the environment and the wildlife. It means more trees will be logged, more habatits will be lost and wildlife corridors will disappear.

We need more native vegetation, not less. We need to protect these remnant bushlands for the critical roles it play for the survival of wildlife.

We have many endangered species in NSW that need our protection. They need these native vegetation to survive. Many other species have already been wiped out. The Government need to strengthen the law to help the protection of habitat.

Please make NSW a nice place for our future generations to enjoy.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely, Francisa Miller

Bellingen NSW 2454